
What South Slope PAC did last year…with your help!

2023/2024 School year

Subsidized or paid for:
Item PAC Amount
Earthquake Bin updates $ 163
Pumpkins for a school pumpkin patch $ 780
Field Trip supplement $ 2,444
Flying Hands competition $ 500
Pizza for Sports Day $ 650
Tennis $ 500
Author visits & Book clubs $ 1,255
New library books $ 798
Story workshops $ 175
Stairs for the stage & musicplay $ 1,060
3D Printer supplement $ 2,000
Saleem Noon $ 1,654
ASL-ENG interpreters for meetings $ 660
Teacher and staff consumables $ 1,545
Start of year coffee for parents $ 53

Private Grants
This year we applied for and won 2 private grants that bring in additional
opportunities for our school

- The Variety Schools Grant provided a $2,246 Indoor Sensory Path for our
school that will be install next year (PAC paid half).

- The Best Buy School Tech Grant - Best Buy granted us $3,500 to buy 18
electronic recorders for the music program, expanding the inclusion of
students in future music performances. These have been purchased, but not
received yet, so look for them in next year’s concerts! (no cost to PAC)

Provided a way to be kept informed on:
- Changes to school staff
- Classroom composition
- School assemblies and other special events
- Report card expectations and distribution
- School growth plan
- Pro-D Day foci
- District events and announcements

We did this though: government grant money; fundraising; and the generous
support from parents, families and guardians such as yourself!

We thank you for all of your support this year!

- Your South Slope Elementary & BCSD K-7 PAC


